

Fwd: elks win!

1 message

Chad Sweet <chadsweet@cityofgearhart.com>
To: Krysti Ficker <krysti@cityofgearhart.com>

Mon, Aug 17, 2020 at 9:29 AM

Correspondence

----- Forwarded message -----

From: Jacob Redekop <jbredekop@aol.com>

Date: Sun, Aug 16, 2020 at 11:03 AM

Subject: elks win!

To: <chadsweet@cityofgearhart.com>

Chad, last night I had another visit from the elk. They destroyed the remainder of my garden that was so proud of, and so many people in the neighborhood and elsewhere enjoyed. My vegetables are essentially destroyed. The elk browsed on my fruit trees again and my marionberry bushes, always at night. I am going to give up gardening in Gearhart until some solution is made by the local officials or the state. A six foot fence is not the answer, since that is only a temporary impedance to the elk. The have in the past jumped my 4ft fence and broken through my raised beds. So the elk have won and I will wait until some solution is reached before I am too old to garden. I hope there city of Gearhart does not cite me for feeding the wildlife.

Sincerely

Jacob Redekop 306 N. Marion Gearhart OR

"Resilient Together!"

Chad Sweet | City Administrator City of Gearhart 698 Pacific Way | Gearhart, Oregon 97138 Office: (503) 738-5501 | Fax: (503) 738-9385 chadsweet@cityofgearhart.com

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:

Please do not read, copy, or disseminate this communication unless you are the intended addressee. This e-mail may contain confidential and privileged information intended only for the addressee. If you have received this in error, please notify me via return e-mail.



Form submission from: Gearhart Elk & Wildlife

1 message

City of Gearhart Oregon via City of Gearhart Oregon <info@ci.gearhart.or.us>

Mon, Aug 17, 2020 at 9:31 AM

Reply-To: City of Gearhart Oregon <info@cityofgearhart.com>

To: krysti@cityofgearhart.com

Submitted on Monday, August 17, 2020 - 9:31am Submitted by anonymous user: 24.216.248.2

Submitted values are:

First Name: Jacob Last Name: Redekop

Email Address: jbredekop@aol.com

Phone:

Type of Wildlife Encountered: Elk Type of Experience: Negative

Feedback/Please Describe Your Experience: Chad, last night I had another visit from the elk. They destroyed the remainder of my garden that was so proud of, and so many people in the neighborhood and elsewhere enjoyed. My vegetables are essentially destroyed. The elk browsed on my fruit trees again and my marionberry bushes, always at night. I am going to give up gardening in Gearhart until some solution is made by the local officials or the state. A six foot fence is not the answer, since that is only a temporary impedance to the elk. The have in the past jumped my 4ft fence and broken through my raised beds. So the elk have won and I will wait until some solution is reached before I am too old to garden. I hope there city of Gearhart does not cite me for feeding the wildlife.

Would you like us to forward your feedback to the ODFW (Oregon Department of Fish & Wildlife): Yes

The results of this submission may be viewed at:

https://www.cityofgearhart.com/node/1441/submission/23761



Trail's End Art Association & Gallery

656 A Street, PO Box 2351, Gearhart, OR 97138

503-717-9458

trailsendartassociation@gmail.com

trailsendart.org

August 10, 2020

City of Gearhart City Council and Mayor Matt Brown, PO Box 2510 Gearhart, OR 97138

Dear Gearhart City Council and Mayor Matt Brown:

On behalf of the Trail's End Art Association Board and Membership we can't thank you enough for the incredible financial assistance. We have been overwhelmed by your support and the help that both Chad Sweet and Krysti Ficker have given to us this last year.

Your last grant of \$1,000 will go a long way towards us remaining open for the rest of this year. We were crushed that we couldn't hold a summer event this August to celebrate not only an Open House and Judged Show Gala, but also the history of Gearhart. But are looking forward to it the very next summer that we can safely hold the event and are hoping Gearhart we can partner with the City for an event in the Park.

Your grant from last year was used to leverage a grant from the Oregon Cultural Trust and we were able to rebuild our rotting back porch into something attractive facing downtown. Additionally we were able to make repairs and paint the front ramp. Something pretty exciting for us is our new Entry Gallery that keeps the turn of the century feel to the building.

Something that has happened during this project is the connection to the Alumni of the old Gearhart school who have helped fill out the history of the building, and of Gearhart, and can now answer questions about the area more fully. I know I learned a lot in the process that I've been able to pass on to membership. It helps us be better ambassadors for Gearhart and the downtown businesses.

Again, Thank you so much. We really couldn't be functioning as well or have gotten so much done during a very difficult time without you.

Sincerely,

Kitty Paino, President Trail's End Art Association kpaino2060@gmail.com
503-741-1914

Attached: Paid for with help from the City of Gearhart



Trail's End Art Association & Gallery

656 A Street, PO Box 2351, Gearhart, OR 97138

503-717-9458

trailsendartassociation@gmail.com

trailsendart.org

In 2019-20, the City of Gearhart paid for the Entrance Gallery remodel, our rebuilt back porch and door improvements; and repairs on the front ramp and porch.









